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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: School District Superintendents  
 
FROM: Jacob Oliva 
 
DATE: April 5, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Standards Review  
 
Outlining a path for Florida to improve its education system by eliminating Common Core and 
paving the way for Florida’s nearly 2.8 million students to receive a world-class education to 
prepare them for jobs of the future, Governor Ron DeSantis issued Executive Order 19-32. This 
mandate directs Commissioner Richard Corcoran to comprehensively review the academic 
standards for Florida’s kindergarten through grade twelve students and provide recommended 
revisions to the Governor by January 1, 2020.   
 
According to Rule 6A-1.09401, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), the commissioner shall 
periodically review, accept public comment on and revise Florida standards. To begin this work, 
the department is seeking public input on the Florida Standards as currently adopted. This 
feedback is critical to the revision process. 
 
Public input is encouraged through the online EdCredible® platform accessible at 
www.floridastandardsreview.org. EdCredible® provides all stakeholders with open access to 
participate in the review process. Stakeholders are required to open an account using their valid 
email address before providing input on standards. The platform will initially list the current 
Florida K-12 English Language Arts and Mathematics standards individually.  
 
The department’s timeline is available on the Standards Review webpage to ensure a transparent 
process and provide stakeholders with ample time for input on revised standards as they are 
developed. We encourage you to share this information with local stakeholders to help maximize 
the number of Floridians contributing to this critical process. For the most current standards 
review information, please visit http://www.fldoe.org/standardsreview/.  
 
 
JO/kn 
 
 

State Board of Education 
 
Marva Johnson, Chair 
Andy Tuck, Vice Chair 
Members 
Ben Gibson 
Tom Grady 
Michael Olenick 
Joe York 

Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 

Contact Information: 
Kathy Nobles 
850-245-0423 
Kathy.Nobles@fldoe.org   
DPS: 2019-41 
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